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November – December 2023 

Hello and welcome back! I hope you have all had a lovely break and have had a good 

rest. This half term the children will learn lots of exciting things and have fantastic learning 

experiences. In literacy, we will be learning more about World War 2 and using this as a 

stimulus for our writing. 

The children will be taught by myself and Mrs Watson. They will also be taught by Miss 

Brown on Monday afternoons. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 

ring me or see me at the end of the school day. 

Many thanks, Miss O’Connell ☺  
History topic:  

This half term we continue to learn all about 

World War 2. During the half term the children will 

learn more about what life was like as a child in 

the war and they will discover how the war came 

to an end. 

Geography topic: 

We will be studying the United Kingdom this half 

term. In this unit, the children will learn about the 

impact of humans on areas, and they will study 

energy sources that are used in the UK. 

This half term’s learning:  

 

Science  

Evolution and Inheritance 

 

Computing  

Webpage creating 6.2 

 

RE 

How does growing up bring responsibilities 

and commitments?  

 

PSHE 

Celebrating Difference 

 

Music 

Opera North 

 

PE 

Rugby 

 

Art 

Drawing – WW2 inspired drawing and 

photography 

 

French 

Core Vocabulary 

 

DT 

Food – celebrating culture and seasonality  

Writing lessons:  

 

This half term we will be planning and 

producing writing based on our history topic 

– World War 2. The children will be writing a 

diary entry and a persuasive advert. 

 

Later in the term, we will be writing our own 

Kennings poems based on our school 

animals. We will learn about the features of 

a Kennings poem and perform them to 

each other.  

 

Nearer Christmastime, we will 

be writing our own festive stories 

and trying to use direct speech 

effectively.   
 

Weekly Calendar: 

Monday: Taught by Miss Watson 

and Miss Brown in the afternoon 

Monday: PE Day (Please could 

children come into school in PE 

kit. No branded items please). 

Thursday: Return homework and book bags  

Reading Records 

Please ensure that you are reading regularly 

with your child at home and sign their reading 

record when you have. Book bags will be due 

on Thursdays to allow for new books to be 

allocated and homework to be set for the 

week.  



 

 


